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MINUTES	OF	KSS	PAC	MEETING	

	

DATE:	 	 November	6,	2018	

ATTENDANCE:	 	 Lori	Marshall,	Lesley	Rowan,	Rachel	Paul,	Gonda	Lekx,	Deanne	
Kelsberg,	Gail	Moilliet,	Aimy	Zeweniuk	and	Angie	Wiersma	

CHAIRED	BY:	 	 Gonda	Lekx	

RECORDING	
SECRETARY:	

	 Deanne	Kelsberg	

	

APPROVAL	OF	AGENDA	–	Motion	by	Gail	M.;	Seconded	by	Deanne	K.	

APPROVAL	OF	OCTOBER	2018	MINUTES	–	Motion	by	Angie	W.;	Seconded	by	Gail	M.	

	ADMINISTRATION	REPORT	–	Lori	M.	and	Lesley	R.	

• October	24th	was	the	Gym	Riot	put	on	by	the	Leadership	Group.		This	was	the	third	one	so	
students	know	what	to	expect	and	are	into	it.	

• Ms.	Morrison	has	taken	over	Ms.	Myhre’s	classes.	
• Wednesday,	November	14th	is	the	annual	Take	our	Kids	to	Work	Day	for	Grade	9	students	

across	Canada.		Students	will	log	their	workplace	experience	into	their	career	portfolios.		
No	classes	for	Grade	9s	that	day.	

• Friday,	November	9th	-	Remembrance	Day	Assembly	-	will	include	representatives	from	
the	Qualicum	Beach	Legion,	speakers	from	CFB	Comox	and	the	RCMP.		Students	who	are	
cadets	are	encouraged	to	speak	as	well.		Families	as	well	as	visitors	from	The	Gardens	are	
welcome.	

• Friday,	November	9th	is	the	end	of	First	Term.		Marks	due	the	following	Thursday	and	
report	cards	to	be	issued	on	November	21st.	

• Upcoming	field	trips	to	Vancouver:		Science	World	and	law	class	trip	to	the	law	courts.	
• Sports:		Volleyball	and	boys’	soccer	has	finished.		Basketball	is	starting	up.		Looking	for	a	

Grade	8	boys’	coach.	
• Looking	for	feedback	with	respect	to	school	photos	(Concept	Photography)	as	well	as	the	

new	school	payments	option	(School	Cash	Online	-		
https://qualicum.schoolcashonline.com/).		Email	Lesley	Rowan	with	any	comments	
(lrowan@sd69.bc.ca).		

TREASURER’S	REPORT	–	Gail	M.		

• BCCPAC	Membership	Fee	of	$75.00	has	been	paid.	
• Balance	in	the	General	account	as	of	October	31,	2018		-	$1,745.06	
• Gaming	funds	in	the	amount	of	$15,672.00	received.	
• Balance	in	the	Gaming	account	as	of	October	31,	2018	-	$16,244.77	
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• The	Gaming	Committee	met	on	November	3rd	to	review	Gaming	Funds	Requests	and	
monies	were	allocated.		Motion	by	Angie	W.	to	accept	the	Gaming	Committee’s	
recommendations;	Seconded	by	Deanne	K.	

CORRESPONDENCE		-	Teacher	Magazine	

DPAC	REPORT	–	Angie	W.	

• Three	things	to	take	back	to	PACs:	
	
1. Foodsafe	for	parents	–	is	there	any	interest	at	KSS	in	DPAC	funding	a	Foodsafe	

course	for	parents?		Deposit	of	$20	per	person	would	be	required	in	advance	and	
refunded	once	the	class	is	attended.		If	interested	email	the	PAC	at	
KSSPAC@gmail.com.	

2. SOGI	(Sexual	Orientation	and	Gender	Identity)	–	is	there	any	interest	in	a	SOGI	
guest	speaker?		If	so	email	the	PAC.	

3. Check	to	make	sure	that	E-Prep	kiosks	are	up-to-date	–	Gonda	or	Angie	will	consult	
with	KSS	Admin.	

	
• Any	issues	in	school	to	bring	to	DPAC?		If	so	email	the	PAC.		

NEW	BUSINESS	-	none	

MEETING	ADJOURNED	at	8:30	p.m.	

NEXT	MEETINGS	

• KSS	PAC	–	Tuesday,	December	4th	at	7	pm	(KSS	Library)	
• DPAC	–	Wednesday,	November	21st	at	7pm	(QBES	Multipurpose	Room	(new	location	until	

the	end	of	the	year))	
• School	Board	–	Tuesday,	November	27th	from	7-9	pm	(Forum	–	PCTC)		


